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MISSION STATEMENT 

The Fort Worth Association  
of Health Underwriters exists to in-
form and protect the consumer 

through the professional growth of 

its members. 
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Please join the Fort Worth Association of Health Underwriters 
on Thursday, March 13th for our second annual 

 

VENDOR DAY 
 

SPONSORED BY 

BENEFITPORT SOUTHWEST 
 
Tired of running all over town to get the 
latest updates from your carrier partners? 
We can help! On March 13th FWAHU will 
host its second annual “Vendor Day.” In 
just one day you’ll have the opportunity 
to get updates from a number of health 
insurance carriers, both individual and 
group, plus updates from ancillary carri-
ers, general agencies, third party admin-
istrators, and others.  Each vendor will 
have between 10 and 20 minutes to 
speak and will be distributing sales and 
marketing material to attendees. 
 
The event will run from 9:30 to 2:30 with 
lunch beginning at 12:00. A lineup of vendors will be available on 
the FWAHU website by Monday, March 10th. 

 
The meeting will be on the 9th floor of Cacharel Restaurant in Ar-
lington. 
 
To register, go to www.fwahu.org. The price of the event is $20 
for members and $30 for non-members. FWAHU Season Pass 
holders, as always, get in free. 
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On January 24th, a number of FWAHU mem-
bers attended TAHU’s Legislative Day and 
provided valuable input about what we should 
be fighting for as an association. 
 
Two weeks later, from February 3rd to 6th, 
several FWAHU members made their annual 
pilgrimage to Washington DC, where they met 
with legislators and lobbied on your behalf.  
 
In February, panelists Kasey Buckner, Peggy 
Bass, Sharon Alt, Audra Sullivan, Eric John-
son, Gentrie Reisinger, and Rob Wendling 
shared with us: 
 

This week’s TDI Bulletin about rebating, 
which could have serious implications 
for both agents and carriers 

 
The request for an opinion from the Attor-

ney General on the legality of paying 
for individual health insurance premi-
ums through a Section 125 plan  

 
Texas House Bill 2015, which affects 

claims information reporting for health 
benefit plans 

 
The possibility of adding an HSA option to 

the state High Risk Pool 
 
Possible changes to Medicare’s reimburse-

ment rates to providers and how this 
could affect private insurance prices 

 
Possible cuts to the Medicare Advantage 

program 
 
Proposed changes to HSA regulations 
 
The re-authorization of the State Chil-

dren’s Health Insurance Program 
(SCHIP) and the proposal to use a 
voucher system so parents can use 
public dollars to add their children to 
their group health plan 

 
HUPAC and TAHUPAC, our federal and 

state political action committees 
 
How YOU can make contact with your leg-

islators (and why you should). 

February Recap: Legislative Panel Discussion 

FWAHU Member Requests Your Support 

Friends/Family... 

This is my third year to support this great cause, and would love for you to sponsor me in any small way you 
can. It was a great event last year, and with everyone`s support, I contributed over $1,300.00!!! I`d love to hit 
my goal of $10,000 this year, but will need a lot of help from each of you. I look forward to any support you 

can lend, and appreciate the opportunity to walk on your behalf! 

Sincerely, 
Rob Wendling 

My personal web page address for donations is ...http://www.marchforbabies.org/RobWendling 

Would you like to see what March for Babies is and why I'm walking? 

Click the link to see the video. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BVghSy-Cens 

The March of Dimes mission is to improve the health of babies by preventing birth defects, premature birth, and 

infant mortality. 

Click Now to sponsor me for March for Babies! 
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Affordable Healthcare Expansion Act 

Below is the text of a speech presented by Kasey Buckner on February 21 at Congress-
woman Kay Granger's unveiling of her Affordable Healthcare Expansion Act 

Thank you Kay, 

On behalf of the Texas Association of Health Underwriters, the Fort Worth Association of 
Health Underwriters, and health insurance professionals nationwide, I am pleased by this announce-
ment today. The Affordable Health Care Expansion Act will go a long way toward alleviating the 
problem of the uninsured in America. This bill is a creative, and very logical step toward helping so 
many Americans purchase the health insurance coverage they want and need. 

For too many Americans health insurance has been unobtainable simply due to cost. Health insurance is expensive because health care is ex-
pensive. Inflation in the healthcare industry has outpaced the national inflation average for years. As those costs have increased, so have the costs of 
health care funding mechanisms, (ie. health insurance). This bill provides a direct answer to that problem for the consumer who wants good cover-
age. 

The method in which this bill would apply an immediate tax credit to the premiums of a health insurance plan gives a tremendous incentive to 
those Americans who want to purchase health insurance, whether individually or through an employer. Of the 47 million uninsured in America, this 
bill would have a DIRECT impact on at least half or more of them. For these people and families, health insurance will affordable, accessible and 
obtainable. And that goes a long way toward solving the overall problem of the uninsured. 

In this year of campaign rhetoric we hear talk of a “universal” or “national” health care system as THE answer to the uninsured problem. 
Folks, the reality is that there is no ONE answer to this problem – at least not one answer that logically works for ALL Americans. The real answer 
to this problem will come with several creative solutions (such as this Affordable Health Care Expansion Act), working together to bring about the 
various answers needed to solve this very diverse problem. There is no one-size-fits-all solution. But this bill gives us the means by which a large 
segment of the uninsured will have the financial means to make the decision to purchase health insurance. 

As a health insurance professional I see, and my colleagues see, the security and peace of mind that health insurance brings to a family. Too 
many families have been unable to know that security because of financial reasons. With this Affordable Health Care Expansion Act many millions 
of families nationwide will be able to have health care security. And I thank Kay Granger for having the creativity, knowledge and desire to design 
a very effective and logical solution. 

The current estimate on the number of individuals without health insur-
ance in the United States is over 47 million people. Over half of the 47 
million uninsured Americans are the working poor or near poor. Many 
of these people don't have access to employer-sponsored coverage, and 
those that do have access to health insurance through an employer-
sponsored plan may not be able to afford their share of the premi-
ums.  This bill would cut the number of uninsured by at least 50%, pos-

sibly by as much as 80%. 

What the Bill Does: 

A refundable pre-payable health insurance tax credit would vastly 

increase the affordability of health care coverage for a huge portion 
of the 45 million uninsured Americans – employees, their families, 

self-employed and unemployed individuals. 

Eligible Americans with incomes at $65,000 or below for an indi-

vidual and $105,000 or below for a family, who are not eligible for 
Medicare, Medicaid, VA, or Indian health benefits would have 

access to a Health Credit. 

For Individuals, the amount of the annual credit would be $1,000 

per individual, $500 per dependent, and up to $3,000 per family, 
plus 50% of any additional premiums to assist people who may 

have higher premium costs. 

One-quarter of the above credit amounts are available for people in 

employer sponsored plans to assist them with their share of premi-

ums. 

For people who are covered by employer-based health plans, the 

Health Credit can be advanced through their employer, on every 

paycheck. No need to wait until year-end tax filing. 

For consumers who are buyers in the individual health insurance 

market, the Health Credit is available through their individual 
health insurance plan, which can advance it to eligible individuals 

to offset their premium cost. 

The credit can be advanced monthly on a pro-rata basis through an 

insurer or employer. 

The Health Credit will give low and middle income Americans the 

resources necessary to purchase health insurance. Those who do not 
have access to an employer-sponsored plan, or who can not now 
afford to participate in their employer’s plan will now have finan-

cial support to buy their own health insurance. 

The Health Credit will create a real incentive for the purchase of 

health insurance since the Health Credit is forfeited unless health 

insurance is purchased. 

For people leaving a group plan, the Health Credit will help pay 

COBRA premiums. When COBRA is exhausted, the Health Credit 
will enable an individual to exercise his or her right under HIPAA 
to purchase an individual health plan, regardless of health history. 

Affordable Health Care Expansion Act  
(formerly the SAVE Act - Securing Access, Value, and Equality in Health Care) 
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Sign up Now for Spring RHU Courses 

NAHU is passionate about helping you expand 
your knowledge and opportunities. We can 
help you reach new levels of success with our 
online Registered Health Underwriter (RHU) 
classes.  
 
The first RHU HS 325 Group Benefits course 
was a huge success. NAHU and The American 
College are now enrolling students for the up-
coming spring semester. The course will 
again be taught by Julie King, CLU, ChFC, 
CEBS, RHU, REBC, one of NAHU's leading ex-
perts. Classes begin on April 24 and continue 
till June 19. Julie will be teaching this out-
standing course in a weekly Webinar every 

Thursday from 10:00 a.m. to noon EST. 

HS 325 analyzes group insurance benefits in-
cluding the governmental environment, con-
tract provisions, marketing, underwriting, 
rating, plan design, cost containment and al-
ternative funding methods. It covers the vari-
ous private programs related to the economic 
problems of death, old age and disability. The 
course also discusses cafeteria plans 
and consumer-directed health plans such as 

HSAs and HRAs.  

Also during the spring semester, NAHU and 
The American College will launch the first 
class for RHU HS 340, Advanced Topics in 
Group Benefits, beginning April 23 and going 
till June 25. Julie King will be teaching this 
course in a weekly Webinar on Wednesdays 

from 10:00 a.m. to noon EST. 

HS 340 covers advanced topics in group 
benefits. It addresses COBRA, ERISA, HIPAA 
privacy rules, Social Security, Medicare, 
Medicaid, health plans for federal workers, 

Dear NAHU Members,  
 
It is again time to submit your application for 
the Leading Producers Round Table. This is a 
wonderful opportunity for NAHU to recognize 
the top producers of our organization and the 
industry.  
 
From my perspective, once I achieved the 
level of sales that qualified me for LPRT recog-
nition, I wanted to make sure those lev-
els were consistently achieved. LPRT is my 
benchmark. I urge you to use it as well.  
 
Be sure to complete your application by March 
31. You will be recognized in HIU and at 
NAHU's Annual Convention in San Diego this 
summer. While there are great events at the 
annual convention, and many educational op-
portunities, it is really a chance for each of 
you to be acknowledged for your 2007 sales 
efforts.  
 
LPRT is a great experience at many levels, the 
most important of which is the personal satis-
faction of accomplishing these goals.  
 
The more we do, the more likely we are to ad-
just and compete in a challenging future. Join 
LPRT today!  
 
BethAshmore  
NAHU President 
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Recruit NEW members between February 1 and April 30, 2008, and your name will automatically be en-
tered into a drawing for a chance to win one of the Cash Prizes listed below! 

Recruit 1 - 4 new members and your name will automatically be entered into a 

drawing for TEN $100 Cash Prizes. Recruit two new members, your name 
goes in the drawing twice; recruit three members and, well, you get the picture. 

Recruit 5 - 9 new members and your name will automatically be entered into a 
drawing for FOUR $250 Cash Prizes. Recruit five new members, your name 
goes in the drawing five times; recruit nine members, etc. 

Recruit 10+ new members and your name will automatically be entered into a 

drawing for TWO $500 Cash Prizes. Recruit ten new members, your name 
goes in the drawing ten times, etc. 

In addition, everybody that recruits a new member will be on the winning team.  
Rather than getting $5 in NAHU Bucks for each member you recruit, we are go-
ing to give $15 in NAHU Bucks for each new member recruited from February 1 

– April 30, 2008. 

* Only one prize per person * 

“TEAM WORK carries us to the finish-line” 

 

2008 LOCAL PRESENTING SPONSOR—KROGER 

2008 TARRANT COUNTY RACE FOR THE CURE® 

SATURDAY, APRIL 26 

DOWNTOWN FORT WORTH, SUNDANCE SQUARE 
 
For 15 years, the Race for the Cure® annual 5K walk/run has been taking steps to raise money to fund local breast cancer programs 
and to help find a cure for breast cancer. With more than 17,500 participants, the Race is the single largest charitable 5K in Tarrant 
County. Komen Race for the Cure is the largest series of 5K runs/fitness walks in the world, with well over 1 million participants 
since 2005. 
 
Your donation provides women and men in Tarrant County with services that have literally saved lives. 
 
You help make the following programs possible: 
 

Low-cost mammograms 

Medical treatment for qualified breast cancer patients who cannot afford care including surgery, chemotherapy, and radiation. 

Support services including support groups, assistance with finding financial resources, prescription refills, and transportation to 

medical appointments. 

Education about the warning signs of breast cancer, methods of early detection, and the latest treatment options. 

Cutting edge research to find a cure for breast cancer. 

 
Up to 75% of net proceeds are used for local programs like those listed above, with 25% used to fund breast cancer research. 

If you need more information or want to volunteer, please email Erin Struck, StruckE@aetna.com. 

TOGETHER FOR THE CURE—WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 
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FWAHU WANTS YOU! 

We’re at war, and we have an all-volunteer army 

ENLIST TODAY! 

 
The threat of a single-payer health care system here in the United 
States has never been so great. Join FWAHU and help us fight to keep 
America’s health care system private. We’re all in this together. 

 

To join, go to www.fwahu.org and click on Membership. 

Jim Helvey  
Photographer 

2828 Donnybrook Drive 
Burleson, Texas 76028 

817-268-2688 
 

 Jim Helvey, a Certified Pro-
fessional Photographer recognized 
by the Professional Photographers 

of America, makes every effort to 
provide you with the most photo-
graphs and best services for your 
money. Specializing in Senior por-

traits, Family portraits, Professional 
portraits, and Weddings, Helvey 
Photography serves all of DFW. 

 Jim has been an active 
member of FWAHU since 1989 and 
is our association’s official photog-
rapher. 

Where are they now? 

These members are about to let their membership lapse!! Please 
remind them to renew their NAHU membership by emailing  

Danielle Kunkle at Danielle@consumerbg.com. 

Danny Whitt – W2 Benefits Group 
Virginia Renken – Humana 
Jill Lind – United Healthcare 

Kimberlee Walters - Aetna 

READY FOR SOME FUN? 
 
You work hard. You know you do! Don’t you need 
some fun and relaxation? Don’t you need time to cut 
loose with your friends and co-workers? 
We think you work hard too and we have a great day of 
fun planned for you. 
 
Please join us on Thursday April 10th for our annual 
Golf Tournament benefiting Gill Children’s Services at The Links at Wa-
terchase. Registration starts at 11:30 and the shotgun start will be at 1:00. 
You can’t miss this fantastic event that is sure to be filled with fun and 
friends. Please visit the FWAHU website for more details or email 
golf@fwahu.org if you have any questions. 
 
We would like to extend our appreciation to the following companies who 
have already committed to sponsor this event, 

Transamerica Worksite Marketing  - Platinum level 

Wellcare – Silver level 

Benefit Mall – Silver level 

Dental Select – Silver level 

Upshaw Insurance Agency – Bronze level 

We are still in need of sponsors and players. Please contact 
golf@fwahu.org for details or contact Michele Flood at 817-274-0425. 

See the brochure on pages 8 and 9 of this newsletter 
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Interesting title huh?  Government mandated healthcare coverage vs our freedom of 
choice!  Democratic & Republican Debates, Presidential primaries, are you confused about 
where America’s healthcare system is going?  Government control, one size fits all or the 
freedom of choice, you decide.

Invite your clients, neighbors, anyone you know to join us on March 6th, 2008 to our 
thought provoking comparison of government controlled healthcare versus  American’s 
Freedom of  CHOICE  hosted by the Dallas Association of Health Underwriters.  The trial 
offers 3 hours of Continuing Educations for insurance professionals. 

Agenda 

8:00 – 8:30 Registration

8:30 – 11:30 America’s Healthcare System on Trial- by Sharon Alt & Eric Johnson

12:00 - 1:00 Lunch presented by Dr. Merrill Matthews, Director of Council for Affordable                       
Healthcare – “Presidential Candidates Healthcare Strategies”

1:30 - 3:30 Panelist - Industry Professionals – Discussion focused on America’s 
Healthcare System: American Heart Association, Genesis Physician Group, Texas Public 
Policy Foundation, HUMANA, National Association of Health Underwriters.

Registration: Send to Tamela Southan at dahuleg@aol.com /  Fax 214-324-1459 or Mail 
381 Casa Linda Plaza, #303, Dallas TX  75218.

Payment methods: Checks payable to DAHU or Credit Cards: Master Card (  )  VISA (  )

Card Holder Name:______________________________

Credit card #:________________________; Exp Date:________; 

Security Code:_____; Signature:_______________________________

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS

“AMERICA’S HEALTHCARE SYSTEM ON TRIAL”

When: March 6th, 2008
Where: Studio Movie Grill @ 11170 N. Central Expressway @ Royal Lane (NE corner)
Time: 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Who: Any American that is concerned about our healthcare system

Tickets: 
Insurance Professionals (Member) $30 / (Non Member) $60 – 3 Hrs CE
Non Insurance Professionals (No Lunch) Free
Non Insurance Professionals w/ Lunch $10




